With the ever-increasing danger of wildfires in drought-stricken Mendocino County, members of Hills
Ranch Fire Safe Council strongly urge that funding for Mendocino County Fire Safe Council not be
reduced again, as is being proposed in this budget. Now is not the time to take such action. Fire safety
and prevention need to be given a high priority, especially in our mostly-rural county.

Susan Fraser, Hills Ranch Fire Safe Council



